
Assessing Adoption and Use of the IOM Report
“A Population-Based Policy and Systems Change Approach to Prevent and Control Hypertension”

ADVANCE NOTICE E-MAIL

The Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention at the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention would like to invite you to participate in a voluntary, web-based 
survey to gather your ideas and opinions on the Institute of Medicine (IOM) report “A 
Population-Based Policy and Systems Change Approach to Prevent and Control 
Hypertension.”  You will receive an e-mail in approximately two weeks inviting you to 
respond to this survey through SurveyMonkey.  Responses will not be identifiable, and 
will only be used for program improvement.  Please contact Rashon Lane at 
rlane@cdc.gov, if you have questions about this request. 

Thank you for in advance for your willingness to participate in this project. 
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